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Subject: Aberdeen Local Development Plan Review 2019 — Former Cordyce School

Aberdeen Local Development Plan Review — Former Cordyce School
Site Numbers - B01/06/11/13

Dyce in Bloom and Gardening Club has taken the chance to look over the above document in relation to the above
site. We are somewhat surprised to see that the site plan seems to include the area of ground to the south of the
original school site which is presenting occupied by the Dyce Community Orchard.

This site had been developed over the last few years to include a cross section of fruit trees and a fenced raised bed
garden. Also a mixed hedge has been planted on the west side of the site. The grassed area around the trees is kept
trimmed while the rest has been developed as a wild flower meadow.

Could you please confirm that this area will be removed from future plans and be left as green, as an extension of
the area to the east. Otherwise we would have to object strongly to this area, which has always been considered out
with the school boundary, being developed.

Kevin Mavor
Secretary
Dyce Gardening Club






